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For Immediate Release –  
Saturday, March 14, 2020 
 
Whyte Museum suspends operations during current pandemic 
 
The Whyte Museum of the Canadian Rockies has been closely monitoring the 
current situation around the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.   
 
To ensure the safety of both our staff, visitors, and community the Museum, 
Archives, and reference services will be closed from Monday, March 16 to 
Wednesday, April 1. All public events and programs scheduled during this time are 
cancelled and will be rescheduled where possible.  
 
We will continue to monitor the situation closely.  
 
Please check our website at whyte.org for important updates.  
  
We thank you for your understanding during this unusual time.  

  
Donna Livingstone,  
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 

For immediate inquiries please contact:  
Marketing and Communications Manager, Kayla Cazes at kcazes@whyte.org  


